Jay Her
2056 Nebraska Avenue East
Saint Paul, MN 55119

April 3,2018

Re: Assessment #175600
Property ID Number:23-29-22-13-0047

Saint Paul City Council
15 Kellogg Blvd. West
310 City Hall

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Saint Paul City Council:

It is understandable that the long winter months in Minnesota can have a harsh effect on roads.
However, the “repairs” made hardly last more than a few months.

| have observed this past Fall’s “sealcoating”. | think it is a waste of time and money to make temporary
and cosmetic repairs as such. The snow has not finished melting, already; there are numerous potholes
and cracks on my block of the street.

The Saint Paul City Council should take appropriate steps to make more permanent and quality repairs.
Temporary and cosmetic fixes that hardly last a few months is not a long-term solution, and will result in
costing the city and residences more money, time and inconveniences.

Therefore, | ask the Saint Paul City Council to not approve the assessment for: 2017 Street Maintenance
Service Program — Sealcoating Street and/or Alley.

Sincerely,

Jay Her

Attachment: Pictures






